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In Golden Book  
This Week 

 
 

Class 1 

Emma & Ethan 

Class 2 

Maksim & Millie 

Class 3 

Kian & Junior 

Class 4 

Brooke & Clement 

Class 5 

Tristin & Evie 

Class 6 

Tia & Amelia 

 

All the nursery 

children 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 
 

Newsletter 
 

Friday 7th December 2018 

Attendance 
 

This week 91.83% 
 

Attendance 
Cup 
Class 1 
 

Early Bird 
Class 6 

Jigsaw 
 
 

Next week we 
are looking for 
people who give 

and receive 
compliments 

An enormous thank you to everyone who supported the 
Christmas Fair and Activities this week. It was brilliant to 
have so many people in school and we hope you enjoyed the 
different things on offer. The Christmas Hamper raffle 
tickets are still on sale next week and most of the last week of 
term. The raffle will be drawn on Thursday 20th December.  

Starting School September 2019 
If you have a child born between 

1st September 2014 and 31st August 
2015 

you must apply online at 
www.telford.gov.uk/admissions. There are 

no paper application forms this year.  
 

Even if your child is in our nursery you 
must apply online by 15th January 

2019. 
 

If you have any questions or do not have 
access to the internet please talk to 

Nursery staff who will be able to help you. 
 

Parents of children in Year 2 will need 
to apply for Year 3 (Junior School) using 

the same online system.  

Dates for this term 
 

Wednesday 12th December—Christmas Dinner Day (wear something 
sparkly or Christmassy) 
  

Christmas performances 
Tuesday 18th December  9.15 Nursery am & classes 5 & 6 
      1:30 Classes 1,2,3 & 4 
Wednesday 19th December  9.15 Classes 1,2,3 & 4 
      1:30 Nursery pm & classes 5 & 6 
 

Thursday 20th December—non-uniform day for Christmas 
Parties 
 

Friday 21st December—  last day of school and nursery 
 

Tuesday 8th January — back to school and nursery 

Wednesday 12th December 
‘Get your sparkle on’ for Christmas Dinner  

 

This year we are supporting the NSPCC with our Christmas 
non-uniform day on Wednesday 12th 

December.  
 

Wear a Christmas Jumper/ T-shirt or something sparkly or 
festive. Suggested Donation £1.00 

 

Dinner is free for every child in school. Just let us know on 
the day if your child is having dinner.  

 

Please make 
sure your child 

has a warm coat, 
hat and gloves in 
school 

or 
nursery 
every 
day. 


